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MANAGING GRANITE OUTCROPS

“Even the small plants are interesting!” - Steve Hopper

“Ecotourism can work for youl” - Trish Nanni

Land for Wildlife s first Field Day!

VER 50 people - landowners and advisors -

assembled at Tammin in October for a day
discussing how to manage granite outcrops. Speakers
concentrated on wildlife and ecotourism values, and
most of the talks were at Mt Caroline Nature Reserve,
where fox control has allowed the rock wallaby
population to increase in numbers. It generated a lot
of interest in how to encourage native plants and
animals back onto outcrops where they once occurred.

The day proved very popular, with more people
wanting to attend than there was space for them.
Consequently, it will probably be repeated next year.

The Field Day was organised by the LFW Officer
at Narrogin, Avril Baxter, who did a magnificent job.
Thanks to her and all her helpers! If you’d like to
know more about next year’s event, contact Avril on
(08) 9881 1444,

Dates for the next workshop are on the back page g35=






